MINUTES OF THE CENTENNIAL BUILDING WORKSHOP
OF THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF
PORT ST. JOE, FLORDIA, HELD AT THE CENTENNIAL BUILDING, 2201
CENTENNIAL DRIVE ~ PORT ST. JOE,FLORIDA, FEBRUARY 1, 2011
5:00 P. M.

The following were present: Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Johnson, Stephens,
Gingell and Buzzett. City Manager Charles Weston, Public Works Director John
Grantland and Charlotte Pierce were also present.

The purpose of the workshop was to do an on-site inspection of the steps to the
Centennial Building. The carpet on the steps has become a safety concern. Two

samples of carpet and of tile were displayed. A handout from Carpet Country stating
prices for each item was given to the Commissioners.

Concerns expressed by the Commissioners were durability, friction level and upkeep.

Consensus was that Mr. Weston would talk with a Carpet Country representative to
obtain the requested information.

Per City requirements, if the quotes for the project are less than $5,000 Mr. Weston may
proceed with the improvements.

The workshop adjourned at 5:15 P.M.

Approved this _/5_’55 day od&% 2011.
At

Mel C. Magtd;/W — Mayor

Charlotte Pierce for City Clerk Jim Anderson



